
 

E-NEWS 

Week of September 20, 2021 

CHICK-FIL-A SPIRIT NIGHT:  HPA Spirit Night is Tuesday, September 21, from 3:30 p.m. to 7:30 
p.m. at the Chick-fil-A in Boiling Springs. A portion of the proceeds from your purchase will benefit 
HPA. 

CHEERLEADING:  The Cheerleading Parent Information Meeting is rescheduled for Thursday, 
September 23 at 5:30 p.m. in the gym for students (grades 7-12) interested in cheering for the 2021-
2022 school year. Parent/Guardian attendance is required. Please enter through the gym doors. For 
more information, contact Kaytie Donald at kdonald@hpaspart.org. 

VOLLEYBALL:  There are several updates to the volleyball schedules: 

• 9/23 - Varsity volleyball a @ SCSDB match is CANCELLED. 
• 9/24 - JV/Varsity @ Brashier Middle College is rescheduled for 5:00 p.m. 
• 10/7 - Middle school volleyball at @ Jonesville is rescheduled for 4:30 p.m. 

SEE YOU AT THE POLE:  HPA’s Fellowship of Christian Athletes will sponsor See You at the Pole, 
Wednesday, September 22, at 7:20 a.m. on the playground in front of the school. See You at the 
Pole™ is a global movement of prayer which is student-initiated, student-organized, and student-led. 
All students are welcome. Second-grade students and younger must be accompanied by an adult. 

DRIVE-IN AND DINE:  HPA families are invited to Drive-in & Dine Night on Friday, September 24th 
at 7:30 p.m. in the front parking lot. Disney's Raya and the Last Dragon will be shown on a drive-in 
movie screen and pizza will be served. Click here to RSVP by Wednesday, September 22. For more 
information, contact Mrs. Papala at cpapala@hpaspart.org. Seating and parking will begin at 7:00 
p.m.  

SCHOOL BOARD MEETING:  Our next school board meeting is Monday, September 27 at 6 p.m. in 
the board room.  

PTO FUNDRAISER: Thank you to everyone who supported this year’s Attraction Book 
Coupon fundraiser! We more than doubled the goal of selling 250 books by selling over 500! Please 
remember to return any unsold books and last-minute orders you have. The PTO is working on a 
final count, but we are so proud of the support of our HPA families. It is extraordinary. 

Thank you for being a part of the HPA family! 

The HPA Team 

 



 
 


